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The Michigan Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs 
(LARA) is conducting Infection Control Surveys of public and 

private nursing facilities.  The Department has suspended 
regular survey activities during the pandemic and is conducting 
Infection Control Surveys at all facilities with specific targets on 
COVID-19 prevention. The Pavilions has been inspected twice 
since the COVID-19 pandemic began. In both instances Grand 

Traverse Pavilions facilities were found to be in compliance.     
We continue to have no positive cases of COVID-19 in our 

resident or employee populations. 
 

  Window Visits A Possibility in the Future 

 While the current “Stay at Home Order” 
 remains in effect until Thursday, May 28, 
 2020,  nursing leadership is considering the 
 potential of allowing window visits through the 
 activity room windows once the order is lifted.  

Until then  we continue to respectfully ask that resident family 
members DO NOT come up to windows or doors of the facility to 
try and visit with loved ones. The current policy is to request a 
virtual visit through your assigned social worker during the 
COVID-19 pandemic.   

Concerts on the Lawn Not an Option for 2020                                                      

“Retro-Radio” Performances Being Considered 

 While we realize we can not host the Concerts on the 
 Lawn as normal due to the social-distancing and the
 Governor’s current “Stay At Home” orders, we are     
 looking at creative ways to bring the concerts to our 
 residents  and the community through a broadcast   

         format in cooperation with Oldies 107.5FM WCCW  
         Radio Station... “Please Stay Tuned!”       
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For more information:                                      

Rose Coleman - Chief Operating 

Officer (COO)/Clinical Services                                                   

Office: (231)932-3153                                           

RColeman@gtpavilions.org 

The TBAISD-Career Tech Center Agri-Science Department made a  

lovely gift of hanging baskets which will adorn the Pavilions Courtyards 

and Cottage porches once the weather permits.  The flowers are helping 

us celebrate National Nursing Home Week May 10 - 16, 2020  


